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A Nut Free School 

 

19th April 2021       

 

Dear Parents, 

What a busy start to the Summer term we had last week! The children settled back into school life 

with enthusiasm and energy. Well done all!  

Three new children started in Willow class last week and we have heard that we have 8 new 

starters due in September. Great news! 

 

Celebrations 

Last week, our superstars were: 

 Chloe (in Rowan) for her fantastic art work, especially her shading skills 

 Penelope and Ciara (in Willow) for thoughtful and careful artwork, using lots of creativity 

and great colour choices in their Andy Warhol art 

 Betsy (in Oak) for displaying fantastic confidence and a powerful voice after volunteering 

herself to speak in drama 

My Headteacher’s award went to Larry for his brilliant Eid card and beautiful writing in an RE 

lesson about Ramadan. 

 

If you would like join our Celebration Worship on Friday, via zoom, then please use the usual 

Celebration Worship login details. Please note that it is at 1.15pm but you can join the waiting 

room earlier if you wish. As always, I am available afterwards on zoom if you wish to chat. 

Picture News 

Story: The Union Jack will be flown on UK Government buildings every day of the year under 
plans to celebrate the United Kingdom’s heritage and pride. 
Question: Should we be allowed to fly flags anywhere? 

Virtual Assembly: Found on the Picture News website, just add /discuss 

 

 

 

TTRockstars 

Last week’s battle between KS1 and Year 3 was won by Year 3.  Thomas Atkinson was the highest 

scoring player. Well done Thomas! 

The battle this week is between Year 4 and Year 6, so get battling! Next week it will be between 

KS1 and Y5, so get practising! 

 



Compassion     Trust     Perseverance 

Easter Egg Competition 

We announced our Easter Egg Competition winners in Celebration Worship on Friday. Well done 

to Arthur B, Jemima and Amelia who all won a chocolate treat and certificate each.  

 

Sports Day 

We are still unsure at present what format Sports Day will be able to take, and if we will be able 

to have the usual parent audience, but we have scheduled in dates so please make a note of 

these.  If weather permits it will be held on Monday 5th July.  The first reserve date is Monday 12th 

July and the second reserve date is Monday 19th July.    

 

Summer Production 

I know a few of you are wondering if this will go ahead this year. Obviously, as with Sports Day, 

we are unsure what the guidance will be by then, but have no fear, Miss Brett is busy planning 

and we will find out more soon! 

 

Friends of Naburn  

We are launching our latest fundraiser this week - a sponsored walk - with a twist!!  Keep your 

eye out for details on what should be a really fun, summer activity for the children. 

 

After School Club News 

I am very sad to tell you that Mr Norris will be leaving us at the end of this term as he has decided 

to follow his heart, travel and live a life closer to nature.  He has been a great asset to school and 

will be missed by children and staff alike. He has built up our After School Club and has educated 

us all in appreciating nature and expanding our ‘future forest’.  

I am, however, pleased to say that Miss Hansford will be stepping up into the Co-ordinator post to 

continue to develop the club and to provide continuity for the children. We will be advertising for 

an After School Club Assistant for September, so do watch out for the advert if this is something 

you or someone you know might be interested in. 

 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

A grand total of £67.90 was collected at school on Red Nose Day.  This has now been paid over to 

Comic Relief.  Many thanks to everyone who donated. 

 

Schoolshop 

Please find attached a letter from Schoolshop, our uniform providers, outlining re-opening 

arrangements and other useful information.  

 

Naburn Freecycling Day 

Please see details below and join in if you live in the village! A super opportunity to have a tidy up! 

More details can be found on: https://www.facebook.com/events/439946800633117 

 
Do continue to stay safe and healthy. 

Many thanks,   
Mrs Christison, Headteacher 

https://www.facebook.com/events/439946800633117

